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6th September 2018
Dear Parents,
Here is some final information about the trip next week.
On Wednesday 12th September, the children should come to school as normal in their own clothes, ready for the activities of the day. Could you say your goodbyes then, as we will not be leaving until later in the morning.  School will text you to let you know that we have arrived.
Just a few reminders:

· The children will need a packed lunch and some extra drinks/snacks. Dinner on Wednesday, breakfast and lunch on Thursday will be provided. We will provide drinks throughout the visit.

· Sweets are not allowed, so please do not send any. 

· It is really important that the children have a rainproof coat or jacket of some kind as we spend most of the time outdoors.

· If your child needs a travel sickness tablet, please give it to them before they come to school and give us one for the return journey. Please make sure any inhalers are given to your child to keep with them.

In addition to the clothes your child will travel in, here is the clothing list for the trip to Moat Mount;

- 1 waterproof coat or jacket

- 1 hat

- 2 pairs of long trousers, which can be tracksuit bottoms or jeans 
- 2 T-shirts

- 1 sweatshirt or jumper

- 2 sets of underwear and socks

- Pyjamas or a nightdress. 

- Slippers (essential as outdoor shoes are not allowed in the centre)

- 1 extra pair of outdoor shoes/trainers
- A towel, wash kit, toothbrush and toothpaste

- Book/playing cards/travel games/paper and pens. No computer games or electronic toys

- 1 cuddly toy (optional but no precious ones please)

- Black bag for dirty clothes

Please do not pack any more than this as there is not enough space at the centre. Items should be packed into a hand luggage size bag or holdall. Children will have to repack whatever they bring.
Please note the children will need to be able to carry/pull their case approximately two hundred yards from the coach, up the hill, to the centre. Therefore children must be able to manage their own case.
Any medication should be given to Mrs Hart in the office at 9.00am on Wednesday morning. Children should be back in time to go home as usual the following day at 3.30pm
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Jude Deasey
